
 
 
Attendees 
 
Emma, Christina, Sarah, Laura, Mrs Jameson 
 
 
Apologies: Lisa, Marie, Amy 
​
 
Date: 9 January 2025 

 
Topics 
 
Autumn Term 
 
School disco (20th Nov) - Well supported and lots of volunteers. At the next event need to 
ensure we track attendance/payment carefully. People have selected ‘BACS’ on the slip but 
don’t appear to have paid.  
 
Panto - All paid. £1,416 for tickets/ice-creams. £500 for buses. Lions donations of £1,200 made 
a big contribution. 
 
Events 
 
Spring Term 
 
Valentines Raffle  
All agreed it worked well previously and was a relatively easy way to raise funds at a quiet time 
of year. Emma to pull together the valentines hampers like last year (2 or 3 prizes). Amy offered 
to sell tickets after school via the WhatsApp £1 per strip. Sarah has the raffle books.  
 



Laura offered a Squishmallow for a ‘name the bear’ to run alongside the raffle. Christina will 
make a squares board. Teddy and board to sit in reception. £1 per square. 
 
Candy Kingdom  
Hoping to run this half term. Lucy to confirm a date then we can advertise.  
 
Easter bingo - 2 April 
Christina confirmed Arthur will call out. Sarah to check if we can borrow a bingo machine which 
has a screen (so people can see the numbers on a screen if they cant hear).  
 
Summer Term 
 
Summer Draw  
Sarah has shared a letter to ask for donations. Looking to start collecting sizeable prizes 
throughout this term. To set up a separate WhatsApp group to keep track of where we have sent 
letters to.  
Raffle books need to be sourced/ordered. To confirm next half term.  
 
Sports day refreshments 
 
Sponsored run - to contact Clive re booking the field 
 
 
Other fundraising 
 
Harpham & Lowthorpe Parish Council - £400 will be donated in April to go towards books and 
sports equipment.  
 
Asda cashpot raised over £100. Should be transferred this term.  
 
Christmas Card project raised £75.75.  
 
Easyfundraising is set up and needs to be shared with the school. Mrs J confirmed she will also 
look to use when buying in school. 
 
Discussed for any larger projects/equipment local business will likely support/donate. Andy 
Smith suggested a letter was sent to his workplace and Laura has some businesses she would 
suggest to approach.  
 
Spending 
 
Garden project  

-​ All materials will be donated baring gravel mats.  
Clifford Watts - gravel 



West BS - fence boards & all timber 
-​ £1.2k from BA Parish Council is in the bank account to cover labour costs (and hopefully 

gravel mats).  
 
Sarah confirmed current bank balance is £3.7k, with £1.2k reserved for the garden project.  
 
Mrs J to discuss with staff and provide some ideas for how we can support the school over the 
rest of the year (i.e. visitors, equipment etc).  
 
AOB 
 
Sports hoodies update needed from Anna.  
 
 
Next meeting 
​
TBC 

 


